
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

          
      

       
        

      
         

                  
             

   
 

        
 

 
              

  
 

           
  

 
 

 

    
 

 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PROJECT COMMENCEMENT  
D.S. WEIS MEMORIAL BRIDGE REHABILITATION  

MUNICIPALITY OF  BROCKTON  
CONTRACT NO.  219183-A  

May 27, 2021 

To whom it may concern, 

This notice is to advise you that Concession Road 8 will be reduced to a single lane at the D.S. Weis 
Memorial Bridge (Saugeen River Access No. 6) located between Bruce Road 3 and Bruce Road 19 starting 
May 31, 2021 for approximately eight weeks. The temporary lane closure will be implemented to facilitate 
the rehabilitation of the bridge structure which includes roadway repaving, deck top patching, deck joint 
reconstruction and guide rail replacements. Temporary traffic signals and concrete barriers will be installed 
at the bridge site to direct traffic around the work area. Afterwards, Concession Road 8 will be closed at 
the bridge site for three to four weeks to allow the bridge to be temporarily jacked and repairs to be 
completed on the underside of the bridge. It is anticipated that the full road closure will start around the 2nd 

week of August. 

During the lane and bridge closures, access will be maintained to all private properties located within the 
project limits, and to the Saugeen River Access (although parking capacity will be reduced). 

A detour route will be provided during the bridge closure along Concession Road 10 for all through traffic 
requiring access to the opposite side of the bridge. 

If you require any further information regarding the project, please contact Gregory Furtney at the 
Municipality of Brockton by email (gfurtney@brockton.ca) or by phone (519-881-2223 ext. 134) 

Yours truly, 

GM BLUEPLAN ENGINEERING LIMITED 
Per: 

Jesse Borges, P.Eng. 
JB/mr 
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